
 

17th September 2021 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter. We have started the term really well and though we are taking it 
slow to settle in and build our class rules, it is so lovely to get to know your children. 

I have sent home books with your child’s initial banding. Please do not panic if the book seems too easy or 
too difficult. I have sent it to judge where your child should be levelled within our new book scheme. I have 
created a document which provides details of our new book band scheme as well as some advice on how 

to support your child with their reading. If you need any further advice or wish to discuss your child’s 
reading, please do not hesitate to contact me via email or send in a note in your child’s home-learning 

book.  

I hope you have all managed to see my ‘meet the teacher’ PowerPoint. If you have any questions regarding 
this, please let me know.  

This week: 

This week was Crystal Class’ Wow day to launch our superhero project. We had an amazing time 
testing our powers and saving our class toys from the evil Dr Octopus… we have some excellent 

code-breaking brains that could solve the code to save our jigsaw piece and our cat, Paws.  

      

    

I am hoping to add more photos to google classroom. 

 



I would also like to say a huge THANK YOU to the friends of Alexander Hosea. To the staff, you 
are our superheroes! This wonderful team take time to arrange events in order to help raise 

money for the children of Alexander Hosea. The money they raise is invaluable to helping us and 
the children. 

They have an upcoming event for the Wickwar games and are desperately seeking helpers. If you 
are interested in helping out and getting involved, please have a look on the school newletter for 

the link. I know the lovely friends would really appreciate all the help they can get. 


